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Dear Prospective Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Assistant Head of Faculty for the Creative Zone. This is a really important appointment for us to make and an exciting opportunity for the successful applicant, as we move into the next phase of our school development. 

As you will see, we have just be re-inspected by Ofsted following a rating of Inadequate in March 2017. The latest report is very positive about the improvements that have been made and about the capacity that is in place to bring about the required further improvements. Several areas of the school are now rated as ‘Good’ however the inspectors also agreed with us, that we still have some way to go to ensure that the school is consistently good and better in all areas.  One of the priorities is securing excellent teaching and learning in all subjects and key stages.  

You will be joining us at a really exciting time and will be able to make a massive difference. In return for your dedication, commitment and expertise you will benefit from working in a very positive, friendly and welcoming school with a great ethos and a real team approach. Our pupils are extremely welcoming and friendly and thrive on opportunities and good teaching. We are a truly comprehensive school with below average attainment on entry across all year groups but excellent destination data for school leavers including many successful applications, year on year, to Russell Group universities and Oxbridge and a growing number of pupils who take up apprenticeships at all levels. We are fully staffed and have strong and improving leadership in all areas. 

At The King’s School, staff wellbeing is given a high priority and we regularly review our practices and approaches to make sure that it is fully considered. We work in close partnership with the Diocese and Local Authority and have benefitted from our growing relationships with them. We also believe in developing our team of staff and have an outward facing approach to professional development and partnerships. We believe that through having the right tools, the right training, hard work and commitment, everyone associated with the school can ‘do a better job tomorrow than today’ and gain a sense of professional satisfaction in delivering the best possible education for our pupils. 

We would love you to come and have a look around the school prior to applying for the position although this is entirely optional. Visits can be arranged through the PA to the Principal, Mrs Grewal at the following address: m.grewal@kingswolverhampton.co.uk. 

I look forward to hearing from you if you are considering applying and I look forward to working with the successful applicant as we continue our schools pathway of improvement. Applications should be received no later than 9.00am on Monday 18th March. Shortlisting will take place on Tuesday 19th March and interviews will take place on Monday 25th March. In your letter of application, please set out your vision for this role and how you will develop the outstanding teaching and learning of MFL and secure excellent outcomes for all pupils.  

Yours faithfully

James Ludlow
[bookmark: _GoBack]Principal
Telephone: 01902 558333  Email: admin@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
twitter.com/kingsschoolwlv - facebook.com/kingswolverhampton
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